
FAMILY FORUM 

Blackberry Children Services 
 

A service provided in partnership with Enable Ireland, St Gabriel's, Brothers of Charity, 

St Joseph’s Foundation and Daughters of Charity Services funded by  

 

We are committed to ensuring parents voices are at the centre of 
children's disability services in the Blackberry catchment area. 

PARENTS & GUARDIANS ARE INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN A 

CONSULTATION TO SUPPORT THE DEVELOPMENT OF FAMILY FORUMS 

WHAT IS INVOLVED ? 
 
A commitment to attend two meetings in 2022  
(29th June 2022, second meeting date  
to be confirmed) 
 

Consultations will include:  
 representatives from families,  
 an independent facilitator  
 Manager of Blackberry Children Services  
 Share your thoughts and ideas to develop local family forums  
 Meetings will be led by an independent facilitator  

 
Deadline to register your participation via email to 

blackberry.reception@hse.ie  or via phone 061-498733  
By 20th June 2022 

 

CONSULTATION VENUE - To be decided upon interest  
(Either In-person or On-line) 
 
Date of Initial Meeting: 29th June 2022 
Time: 10.30 am – 12.00 
 
 

What is a Family 
Forum?  

The Family Forums will 

act as a link between 

parents/guardians and 

leading agencies to 

ensure all voices are 

heard. 

mailto:blackberry.reception@hse.ie

